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Heather Derkacz writes: It is with great sadness that we note the loss of a true
family friend - Don Salter. We first met Don and his wife Rosemary not long after we
moved to Shipton sixteen years ago and became good friends with them. Don was a
fascinating character, a former air pilot who retained his love of aviation and had lots
of interesting stories to tell. My son in particular, also keen on aviation, spent many
hours with him whilst my husband and Don found some common ground in
computing. We will all remember him as a kind, intelligent man with a great sense of
humour. He will be sadly missed.

On behalf of everyone involved with ‘The Wychwood’ and all our readers, we would
like to extend our sympathy to Rosemary, Alicia, Naomi and Victoria at this sad time.
Without Don’s expertise and enthusiasm the magazine would not be where it is foday.
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